Dear Artist:

Enclosed is the schedule for the week of VIDEO 80. If you find it possible to come
to any of the exhibitions, you will certainly be more than welcome. Your name is

on the artists' list at the door, and we would be honored by your attendance.

Also, on Sunday October 19 we will be having an Opening Night Benefit for the
Festival. At $25 per ticket, we hope to sell 100 tickets and pay off our debts.
Would be nice. As a participant, there will be one ticket at the door should
you be able to attend. I apologize for limiting you to one ticket, but we must
sell 100 of these, and limitations on maximum attendance forces us into this
policy.

The Opening Event will be from 5-10PM in the rear courtyard of the San Francisco

Art Institute. The event is outdoors, so dress accordingly.

Should you be able to attend, or if you have any questions, please call me at
415/641-9207.

Thank you,

:LJZZLL&.

Stephen Agetstein

Festival Director



